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2023 Powell River Curling Club Mixed Bonspiel 

Jersey Edition 

Our Mixed “Jersey” Bonspiel was held on 27-29 January 2023. Thanks to all that came out 

and participated in our second Bonspiel of this season. 12 teams entered donning their 

favorite Jerseys, competing for all the fame and glory. 

And the Winners were ... 

A Winner - John McLean, Charlene Lockstead, Barry Plimmer, Barb Hudley 

A Runner up - Dwayne Uyede, Michelle Dunn, Mike Dunn, Chris Dunn 

 

B Winner - Gord Milne, Marian De Vita, Barry Meyer, Carol Morris 

B Runner up - Sherry Pagani, Roger Pagani, Chayla Bennett, Terry Peters 

 

C Winner - Dan Dupuis, Marlene Jolie, Brett Plaizer, Kelsey Powell 

C Runner up - Steve Ashworth, Barb Olexa, Joel Gagnon, Jennifer Antonchuk 

While our intrepid photographer was away, Don Mitchinson stepped in to his shoes, Thanks Don ! 
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From the Editors Desk 

Hope you enjoyed reading this latest Newsletter.  As always, if you have any Feedback, news or photos that would be of 

interest to Club Members, please contact me, Stephanie Tinker at communication@powellrivercurling.ca 

Upcoming Events: 

Sunday March 5th – One Day Year-End Jitney Fun Spiel, sign up at the Club 

Sunday March 12th – End of Year Potluck & League Trophy Presentation  

(Brier Finals Watch Party to Follow) 

Sunday  September 24 – Powell River Curling Club Charity Golf Tournament – invite your family and friends.  

Thanks To our Bonspiel Sponsors:  

Ross Cooper, Realtor  

Thank You to our volunteers and staff, making for a successful and fun bonspiel 

Shirley Court, Marian DeVita, Chayla Bennett, Sherry Pagani, Sandra D'Agostino and Roger Pagani 

School Curling Programs  

The Curling Club offers School Curling Programs as a great way to introduce the sport of 

curling to the younger generations. For the past couple of years the program either didn’t run 

or had limited participation. This year Brooks High School, Camber College (International 

Students) and Assumption School had sessions scheduled in January, February and March. 

Thanks to the Volunteers who have come out or are scheduled to come out in the next few 

weeks: Mike and Chris Dunn, Barb Hundley, Len Mimeault, John McLean, Joline Palmquist, 

Petra Ebner, Judy Steffens, Wayne Muzylowski, Glenn Gibbs and Shaun Garvey. 

Special Guest Coach - Michelle Dunn, she came out with the Assumption school the same day as the Mixed spiel. She 

started curling with the Assumption school program a number of years ago and was giving tips and coaching. She 

represented the BC Ladies team at the Canadian Scotties in 2019.  

Fun fact, a former participant of our School Curling Program, an international student from Korea, was first introduced to 

curling in Powell River in Grade 5, is now in university and is curling for South Korea. If you are interested in helping to 

coach/mentor these youth, please get in touch with Roger Pagani at (604) 414-5786. 

Boxing Day Family and Friends Curling Fun 

Thanks to Chris and Mike Dunn for once again 

organizing a little fun at the rink during the 

holidays.   

A great way  to burn off those extra calories!  

Thanks to the Generosity of our 

membership, in December, the Curling 

Club was able to donate $820 to FreshCo 

for the Food Pallet Challenge for the 

Powell River Foodbank.  
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